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The One: Romantic Indie Country Anthem Ready For Sync Licensing 
Opportunities   

Indie Country Track Blends Heartfelt Storytelling and Charm for Film, TV, 
and Commercials   

MADISON, AL - August 15, 2025 – Indie lyricist Steve Celuch announces the availability of 
"The One" for sync licensing and artist collaboration. This romantic anthem, a standout track 
from the SouthernSound 2025 album, is now ready to bring its poignant and uplifting vibe to 
film, TV, and commercials, with demos and one-sheets available at https://southernsound.us/
sync-licensing.   

"The One" tells the story of a life-altering encounter that sparks an unexpected life-long 
romance, blending powerful vocals, piano, gentle drums, and a country melody with a modern 
touch. Featuring a poignant chorus and relatable charm, it merges classic country storytelling 
with warm melodies and vocals, making it a perfect tune for fans who cherish loving moments at 
home or on stage.   

Steve crafts songs that celebrate life’s moments. After writing "TWENTY YEARS AGO"—a 
country ballad celebrating love, growth, and unforgettable memories, fusing tradition with tech
—"The One" showcases versatility for sync placements across genres and seeks a star 
collaboration. “I wrote ‘The One’ to capture that romantic spark that changes everything,” says 
Steve. “It’s a heartfelt story with a country soul, ready for the screen or stage.”   

Stay updated on news and releases at https://southernsound.us/news, and follow Steve on X 
(@SouthSound25) for the latest.   

About Steve   

An indie songwriter, former NASA support contractor, and GWU Strategic PR alum, Steve fuses 
classic country storytelling with tomorrow’s tech. Visit https://southernsound.us for lyrics, music, 
one-sheets, sync licensing, news, and more.   
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